
Aurora's Flower Garden
2022 Quilt Block Contest

Sewing the Seeds of Next Year's Raffle Quilt
Let your creativity loose with your block design. Twenty winning squares will be
pieced and hand quilted by the Old Aurora Colony Hand Quilters, then raffled as
a fundraiser for the museum during the 2023 Old Aurora Colony Museum Quilt
Show. Winners receive a bag of quilting-related goodies!

To Request Fabric:
Contact the Old Aurora Colony Museum at:
     503-678-5754
     info@auroracolony.org
     www.auroracolony.org           

Special Thanks to the Old Aurora Colony 
Hand Quilters who sponsor and judge this
contest and turn the blocks into a work of art!

Your block must follow the theme, "Aurora's Flower Garden".

Incorporate some of the museum-provided fabric into your design.

Use the provided fabric with quilting fabrics of your choice (novelty prints OK)
as long as they are pre-washed 100% cotton. If you use white in the
background, use true white or white-on-white, not cream or ivory. 

Size: 12½˝ x 12½˝ to finish as a 12˝ x 12˝ block. Do not set blocks on point.

Block may be pieced and/or appliquéd. Appliqué must be trimmed on back.

Please, no fusing or gluing of fabrics, and do not embellish with buttons,
ribbons, lace, or doilies as they are too difficult to hand quilt.

Blocks must be received by noon, Sunday, October 23rd for judging. 

How to Participate

      Mailing Address:  PO Box 202, Aurora, OR 97002
      Street Address:  15018 Second St NE, Aurora, OR

Limit of two block entries per quilter. Blocks become the property of the Old
Aurora Colony Museum and may be used for marketing and merchandising.


